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5 February 2014
Mr Andy LAU

Clerk to Finance Committee
Legislative Council
Legislative Council Complex
1 Legislative Council Road
Central

Hong Kong

Dear Mr LAU,

Finance Committee
Follow-up to meetings on 10 January 2014

I refer to your letter dated 15 Janvary 2014 regarding the item
FCR(2013-14)50 on supporting some 100 public sector and direct subsidy schools to
enhance their IT infrastructure. The information as requested by Members is as
follows —

“In assessing applications from schools, we will reserve a quota of
around 20 for schools of which the infrastructure is not the most
advanced and the social economic status of students is relatively
low, but the other conditions for e-leamning are equally strong as
compared with other schools.”

Yours sincerely,

~

!

( Ms Jenly CHAN )

for Secretary for Education
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